Decenmber 4, 1945

Mre G. Jo Dyo
Superintendent of Buildings
Railway Bxpress Agency

89 Luckie m.t' . W.
Atlamta 3, Georgim

Dear Nr. Dye :

I have your letter conserning the lack of heat on some recent date
in the Ivy Street Building.

I immediately took this up with Mr. Sims, and he stated that it
was the day after Thanksgiving when the building had been thoroughly
cooled during the holiday previous, and Ke assured me that heat would
be turned on at the proper time so that your quarters would be kept
comfortably warm in the fubtwre.

With Mr. Sims I inspected both floors occupied by your company and
found that the floor which had recently been replastered should be
painted as soon as possible. Please give us a little time to secure
surplus paint from the army or navy, and we will put owr maintemansce
men to work as soon as such paint can be secured., Mr, Bryant, our mein-
temange man, is a qualified painter who followed that trade twenty years
before we employed him,

Cordially yours

GEO. M. SPARKS
Director
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